## Willistown Recycling Meeting February 22, 2017

Attendees: K. Lehr, B. Hartlein, M. Perrin, M. Bem, B. St. Clair, K. Malessa, j. Tate & Guest Caroline O'Connor of Willistown Township Administration

- I. Minutes of January meeting were approved.
- II. J-Dog and 1-800-Got Junk collectors Bruce Hartlein contacted one of these vendors to question them about disposal of HHW that is removed from a residence. Of course, the owners of the firm stated they do the responsible thing. Verifying that such is the case may not be possible. The Recycling Commission will remove this subject from its "priority list."
- III. Using Facebook to Promote Recycling in Willistown

Guest Caroline O'Conner explained very thoroughly how Facebook works, how the Facebook site for Willistown Township is set up and mentioned some of the challenges that a separate, recycling Facebook page would encounter. It was decided that the Facebook page for recycling would become part of the Willistown Facebook page and that Ken Lehr, Jim Tate and Caroline O'Connor would meet to move this project along.

Next Meeting: No meeting in March due the late date of the February meeting. April's meeting will be on April 11, 7PM.

Jim Tate Chairman, Recycling Commission